
At Fetch and More, we understand that the Coronavirus/COVID-19 crisis has taken its toll on               
the country. Everyone from first responders to teachers, nurses, and front line workers in              
various industries find themselves suffering from depression, PTSD, anxiety, and other mental            
health disorders. The number of mental health emergency calls has never been higher. The              
suicide rate in the country is at an all time high, and prescriptions for various antidepressants                
and benzodiazepines has also never been higher. 
 
Fetch and More is here to help. We will work with you to acquire and train a Psychiatric Service                   
Dog who can provide relief from such symptoms. We will work with individuals in need or with                 
entire police, fire, and emergency medical response departments, including hospitals, to set up             
decompression rooms with therapy dogs inside to assist those in need. 
 
We are also aware of the toll this crisis has taken on the economy, and if you find yourself in                    
need of assistance, we will work with you or your department on a sliding scale providing the                 
lowest price possible for these services, and we will also allow payment plans to be utilized. 
 
Fetch and More is devoted to developing and promoting the human-animal bond, and right now,               
that bond has never been more important. 
 
For more information on this type of work, see the articles below. 
 
Please email ​jb@fetchandmore.com or call 201.914.8268 for further assistance. We will be            
providing this service throughout the country. 
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